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UNIDENTIFIED MALE: Uhh Witness F message bank call umm...

AUTOMATED VOICE: You have 1 new voice message. You have 1 
saved voice message. Received at 3.43 pm.

GOBBO: John it’s um Nicola Gobbo speaking. Apparently, you 
wanted to speak to me before the end of today. I’m gonna be 
tied um with um someone at about 4.30 and I do not want to 
hear any part of a conversation I have with you. So, um if um 
you do need to speak to me, please call me back. Um otherwise 
um I’ve got a few things to raise with you which you probably 
won’t know the answers to because quite clearly nobody’s 
bothered to brief you properly. At least, that’s the story of 
my life. Anyway, umm I’ll talk to you later. Bye.

AUTOMATED VOICE: To transfer this message, press 4. To delete, 
press 3. To replay, press 7.

End recording.
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UNIDENTIFIED MALE: Uhh Witness F message bank call umm...

AUTOMATED VOICE: You have 1 new voice message. You have 1
saved voice message. Received at 3.43 pm.

GOBBO: John it’s um Nicola Gobbo speaking. Apparently, you
wanted to speak to me before the end of today. I’m gonna be
tied um with um someone at about 4.30 and I do not want to
hear any part of a conversation I have with you. So, um if um
you do need to speak to me, please call me back. Um otherwise
um I’ve got a few things to raise with you which you probably
won’t know the answers to because quite clearly nobody’s
bothered to brief you properly. At least, that’s the story of
my life. Anyway, umm I’ll talk to you later. Bye.

AUTOMATED VOICE: To transfer this message, press 4. To delete,
press 3. To replay, press 7.

End recording.
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